
 

 

Dear Jaindl Families, 

 

This is the 10th year Jaindl students and staff are honoring veterans and 

those men and women who are currently serving our country.  Unfortunately, 

we cannot have our annual program, but we would still like to show our 

respect to our veterans.  Closer to Veterans Day a video will be shared with 

you in the hopes that you can forward it to veterans in your family.   

 

We would like to continue our tradition of sending cards to the veterans to 

show our appreciation for all they have done for us and for our country.  If 

you would like cards sent please email names and addresses of veterans to 

the address below.  Students will be working on letters and cards in school 

and online. Online students can drop off letters or cards they make in a box 

in the school lobby during school hours.  We will be collecting until Nov. 2nd.  

Some online teachers may be printing letters from students so follow the 

direction of your teacher. 

 

Our display of veterans’ photos is growing every year.  The students and 

staff enjoy looking at the current veterans and remembering the veterans in 

our lives who have passed.  If you would like a photo to be added to the 

display be sure to email the photo, name of the veteran, name of the Jaindl 

student, and their relationship to the veteran.   

 

All addresses, photos, or any questions can be directed to: 

Karen Brokate brokatek@parklandsd.org       

extension 28210 

 

Thank you for helping us honor the veterans of Jaindl 

students and staff!  
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